Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 8:55 AM
To: 'Mao'

Subject: RE: ROW Assessment Appeals

Okay. Your ROW assessment will be approved.
Thank you for letting me know. -Racquel

From: Mao [mailto:jjaysom@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 8:15 AM
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: ROW Assessment Appeals

Hi Racquel,

I like to cancel my appeal. My questions are for the 2017 proposed rates.
Thanks,

Mao

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2016, at 1:01 PM, Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Mao Yang,

You are scheduled for a hearing to discuss the right-of-way appeal on 83 McKnight Road North. The
hearing will be held on Monday, October 10, 2016, at 3:00 p.m., in Suite 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg
Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN 55102.

Please contact me with any questions.

Racquel Naylor

City Council Offices

Suite 310 City Hall/Courthouse
15 Kellogg Boulevard West
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Phone: 651-266-8573

Fax: 651-266-8574



